CIRCULAR:  02/2005

 

 

 

TO: THE EMC, DEANS, CHIEF DIRECTORS, DIRECTORS, CAMPUS DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF ALL DIVISIONS AND DEPARTMENTS

 

AMENDMENT OF REIMBURSIVE TRAVEL ALLOWANCE 

 


The reimbursive travel allowance was amended by the Minister of Finance and implemented by South African Revenue Services.  It is TUT policy to apply the rate as stipulated by SARS.  Consequently the new tariff will be adhered to as from 1 August 2005.

 

The reimbursement rate has increased to R2,38 per kilometre irrespective of staff receiving a travel allowance or not.

 

Please note that the amount of all such claims will reflect on the individual’s IRP5 at the end of the tax year.

 

No budget extensions are possible, therefore staff are requested to limit their trips, share travel arrangements and/or transfer funds from other budget accounts.

 

All claim procedures remain the same.

 


DR D TROMP
Chief Financial Officer

 

Date:  21 July 2005

